
Dear Community Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to transparency, we would like 

to share important information regarding the upcoming pipeline tax assessment. 

What is the Pipeline Tax Assessment? 

The pipeline tax assessment is conducted annually to determine the value of the pipeline assets 

within our community. This assessment plays a crucial role in ensuring fair taxation and funding 

for local services. 

Key Dates: 

• Assessment Period: January 1 - March 31 

• Public Meeting: March 15, 2023, at 6:00 PM 

• Deadline for Appeals: April 30, 2023 

How This Affects You: 

The outcome of the tax assessment can impact local funding for roads, schools, and other 

essential services. We encourage everyone to stay informed and engage in the process. 

Contact Us: 

If you have any questions or need further information, please reach out to us at: 

• Email: info@communitypipeline.org 

• Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Thank you for being an engaged member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

The Community Pipeline Committee 


